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27 April 2023 

 

Dear Shareholders 

 

Suspension of Redemptions 

 

As noted in the last update to Shareholders on 31 March 2023, there are a number of issues which 
the Board is currently reviewing as matters of priority, including, among other matters, the Coventry 
Litigation. As previously noted to Shareholders, these matters could have implications that might 
affect the Company and its Shareholders. Accordingly, the Board has determined that it is in the best 
interests of the Company and Shareholders to suspend redemptions pending further review of and 
developments concerning such matters. 

The Board is currently unable to confirm the expected duration of the suspension but is reviewing 
options to improve the net returns on the Company's cash holdings. 

Shareholders should refer to the Q&A document on the Manager's website at www.eeafmg.com/eea-
life-settlements-fund/ for the background to the Coventry Litigation. 

We understand that Shareholders may have questions in relation to this letter. If you do wish to ask 
a question, please email eea@mjhudson.com. 

 

Yours faithfully 

The Board 

EEA Life Settlements Fund PCC Limited 
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